Program Committee
Meeting Minutes – 10/01/10

Members Present:  Aaron Steffens, Mary Jacobsen, Kathy Walters, Marie Pleggenkuhle, Gary Adams, Linda Schwinn, Joan Meyer, Karen Snyder, Deb Barry, Carol Swenson, Heather Gaumer, Mary Jo Smith, Lois Mulbrook 
Registration is up and running.  People have already been signing up.

The DL Servicing session has now become a panel session including Great Lakes, Nelnet and Sallie Mae.  Mary Jacobsen is looking for additional website resources for the FA 101 session.  Please send them to her.  Aaron announced that he is still working to secure Jeff Baker and will do so for a couple more weeks.  If he cannot attend, we will use the Cost of Attendance materials as one general session and see if Carolyn will present the Federal Update.  If we don’t present Cost of Attendance this fall, it will be moved to spring.
Gary asked if anyone will be using internet connections because the cost is $120 for the first connection and $9 per connection after that.  Presentations should be provided prior to the conference so they can be loaded to the laptops.  Each room will have a projector, laptop and screen.  Only the general sessions will have microphones unless you request one from Gary Adams.
Aaron, Joan and Linda have all donated the use of laptops to Gary for the conference.

Moderator names and session descriptions need to be to Aaron no later than October 12 for program printing.  Aaron also needs the correct spelling of each presenter’s name to be printed in the program and on their recognition certificates.

Mary Jo will be doing a $5 maximum treat bag to be given out during registration.  This will be used and combined with beverage only breaks.

Mary Jacobsen stopped at Nobbies and shared prices on movie paraphernalia with the group.  It was decided to purchase 1 clapboard, a Now Showing wall hanging, 2 red runners and a couple of top hats (if Joan can’t find any).

Lois’s office will be handling the preparation of moderator packets and certificate printing.  Please also send moderator names, session description and presenter names to her as well.
Linda has agreed to coordinate the sector meeting moderators.

Next meeting is October 15 at 9:00 a.m.

